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To whom it may concern with the Canadian Transportation Agency,  
 
I am writing to express the importance of accommodations being mandatory to make travel safe for 
those who have food allergies. This is a very real concern for family members, and impacts how 
freely they can travel abroad to see loved ones.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Trista Hill   
 

 


